
ALUMNI ASSOCIATION OF FORDSON HIGH SCHOOL
BOARD MEETING-MARCH 10,2008
 
PRESENT: Rudah Saghir, Dan Bitar, Barbara O’Brien, Ganelle 
Shooshanian, Pat Hackett, Jim Gauthier,

Richard Abdullah, Maureen Ewasek.

This was an informal meeting.  President Saghir felt that the Board
deserved a reward for the time and energy it has devoted to 
supporting Fordson and its students.  The Board was treated to 
dinner  at Deliziosa, a local restaurant.  Many thanks to Rudah for
a good evening and fine food.

The Board did discuss problems with donations made in January 
that has not been received by the teachers or programs we had
approved.  Treasurer DanBitar will contact Mr. Fadlallah, the 
principal, to see why the checks have not been cashed.  The 
checks were hand delivered by Dan to Mr. Fadlallah.  Future 
checks will be sent by certified mail.

The possibility of investing some of our treasury in CDs as a way to
improve interest earning was discussed.  There may be 
conditions of being a 501 organization (tax exempted) that 
would prohibit this.  It will be checked into. 

Our next meeting will be May 12,2008 

Respectfully submitted,

Maureen Ewasek, Secretary
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